
I am writing to ask you to vote in favor of SB 574, "Lane Sharing." This is an essential piece of legislation that will make roads safer 
and less congested for all road users. Today, motorcycles in stopped or slowing highway traffic are caught in a dangerous "pinch 
point" between moving vehicles. If a bike gets caught in a rear-end collision in this situation, the consequences can be disastrous. 
The motorcycle becomes crushed between both vehicles. Lane sharing allows motorcyclists to safely escape the pinch point.

There are a lot of misconceptions about this bill. To address these, our group has produced an explainer video. I hope you give it a 
watch.

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=JQO6Y0kdISs

Please support SB 574 to make Oregon roads better for everyone. Thank you.

Jonas Acres
Executive Director
BikePAC of Oregon


